
 
April 27, 2021 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chair 

House Committee on Appropriations 

2358-B Rayburn House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations 

1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Upgrade and Expand the Coastal Margin Observation and 

Prediction (CMOP) Program in fiscal year 2022. The entity to receive funding for this project is 

Columbia River Inter Tribal Fish Commission (CRITFC) located at 700 NE Multnomah Street, 

Suite 1200, Portland, Oregon, 97232. 

The funding will be used to upgrade and expand observational equipment, modeling tools, and 

improve the CRITFC data portal to improve management of the Columbia River estuary and 

coastal margin and support regional goals including salmon recovery. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Suzanne Bonamici 

Member of Congress  


